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The Long Island Philosophical Society is seeking submissions 
for its Spring 2017 conference that will be held Saturday April 
1st, 2017 on the Jamaica, Queens NY campus of Saint John’s 
University. 
 
The Long Island Philosophical Society has been a dynamic 
forum for the exchange of ideas since 1964.  LIPS is an 
internationally recognized organization that is a valuable 
philosophical resource for the Greater New York area.  Its 
conferences have drawn scholars from over 30 states and 
from the international community, including Brazil, Canada, 
Egypt, Israel, and the Ukraine. 
 
Papers can be on any topic of philosophical interest.  
Presentations are limited to 25-30 minutes, to be followed by 
a 10-15 minute discussion period. Both professional 
philosophers (full-time, part-time, unaffiliated) and graduate 
students are welcome to submit.  Paper submissions are also 
welcome from those in different disciplines who have an 
interest in philosophical issues. 
 
The submission deadline is Friday, March 3, 2017.  
 
Please submit papers, including contact information and 
affiliation (if any) to either Dr. Glenn Statile at 
StatileG@stjohns.edu; or to Dr. Leslie Aarons at 
philosophy@lipsociety.org. 
 


